
A message from our Girls on the Run... 
	
  
                         

We’re Collecting Donations for Animals... 
 
 
Dear Mill Falls Families,  
 
Girls on the Run needs your help donating to cute 
and cuddly friends! If you don't know what Girls on 
the Run is, we're a group of girls that meet two days a 
week to discuss a new topic every week. In one of our 
previous meetings, we discussed community service. 
For a community service project we decided that we 
wanted to do a project involving animals. We’re asking families to bring in food and toys 
for animals. We are going to donate all of the items to the Manchester Animal Shelter. 
In each classroom we have put a cardboard box to put in all donations. The list below 
has some item ideas of what to bring in. 
  

 
Cat Supplies  

• Non-Clumping cat litter 
• Wet food 
• Kitten milk formula & feeding bottles 
• Baby food (Poultry Varieties) 
• Cat brushes and combs  

  
Dog Supplies 

• Large & Small Biscuits  
• Leather Leashes  
• Kongs 

  
General Supplies 

• Laundry Detergent (High Efficiency Only) 
• Paper towels (tri-fold) 
• Disposable Gloves 
• Hand Wash Liquid soap 
• Dish soap 
• Brooms & Dustpans 
• Plastic Spray Bottles 
• Towels 
• Animal Toys 
• Beds For Small Animals 
• Copy paper (8.5" x 11" & 11" x 17") 
• Reflective Vests For Dog Walkers 
• Newspaper 

 
Sincerely, 

MFCS’ Girls On The Run 
	
  


